
 

Smart Board Training 

 A one-day workshop on  "Smart Board Training " for  teaching  staff   

has been organized on 24-07-2018 by the Computer Science 

Department  in Aggarwal College, Ballabgarh.  The workshop was 

organized under the  able guidance of Principal,  Dr. Krishan Kant 

Gupta. The workshop has been arranged with the collaboration of  

Brio  Interactive  Technologies  Pvt  Ltd and under the supervision of 

Dr. Sachin Garg , Head of Department Computer Science. The 

objective of this workshop was to enhance the technical skills of 

teaching staff , so that  they provide students with an enriched 

learning experience by projecting  visual elements.  Shivangii Sharma 

(Trainer, BRIO Interactive Technologies Pvt. Ltd.)  provides  smart  

board  training  to  all the faculty members. The faculty members 

also showed their enthusiasm and had an Interactive session in this 

workshop and  teachers asked questions and got satisfactory 

answers from trainer. All the faculty members of all Department 

were also present there.  

   


